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Dear Honourable Members of Parliament, Our genuine representatives in Government.  Thank you 
for reading my submission. 
I do NOT wish the law to be changed towards giving gay and lesbian citizens the same recognition of 
marriage as marriage between a man and woman.  Equal respect, Yes, but equal recognition, No. 
 
Reasons:  It is not what God honours nor is it according to His designation for marriage.   
It may provide pleasure, but not pro-creation.  
Society is greatly benefited through stable families of a father, mother and children who grow in 
esteem for others, love and kindness. 


